EPC SUBMISSIONS IN PRINTED FORM TO PROVOST OFFICE:

Council of Deans

Minutes of the Meeting of January 12, 2000

Members present:

R. Austensen, J. Conison, B. Hunter, R. Juneja,

W. Moore, D. Rowland, F. Scales, M. Schwehn, J. Seeley,

Al Trost, and M. Yohe.

Excused absence:

R. AmRhein

Even as the University moves to make many processes electronic, it is essential that EPC submissions be offered in a printed copy to the Provost's Office and be signed by the Provost. Thereafter, an electronic copy can be made available to the Registrar.